
From: Patricia Spencer [mailto:gospencer@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2012 10:35 AM 
To: ArmstrongDebbie 

Cc: Patricia Spencer 
Subject: Re: MMP Phase III Working Draft #1 

 
Dear Debbie, 

 

Thank you for your work on the Land Development Code and Master Mobility Plan. 

 

I especially commend you and the team for the strong language added in support of multi-modal infrastructure in 

recommendations 7 and 8.  

Building complete streets throughout our county offers many benefits in all communities and makes fiscal sense. 

Implementation will improve the livability of our communities, pedestrian and bicycle safety, and health of residents 

and visitors. This strategy is good for business and good for us. 

  

Patricia Spencer, 304-6886 

Bicycle and Pedestrian Advocate 

 
 


